
3 rue Flora Tristan

03400 Yzeure

France

December 2022

Dear Friends,

You have faithfully supported us in our service for the 

Lord, through prayer and through financial gifts, and we sincerely appreciate your 

generosity. Without the support of assemblies and individual Christians, we would not have

been able to serve as missionaries in France for over 42 years. It has been a privilege to 

be your fellow workers in the glorious task of sharing the good news of God's grace. 

Occasional visits to report on our service gave us the opportunity to meet many of you 

personally, and for that too we are grateful. 

As from the end of this year, we will be joining the family of retired missionaries. While 

we will no longer need your financial support, please continue to remember us in your 

prayers. God willing, we will remain in France and continue to serve as members of our 

local church in Moulins, as the Lord enables us. Allan also hopes to continue writing for the

gospel calendars which he edited for several years. Please pray in particular for Anne, who

faces major surgery in January as part of treatment for cancer that was diagnosed earlier 

this year.

Thank you again for the fellowship which we have enjoyed with you ! We wish you a 

happy Christmas, and the continuing experience of God's goodness and mercy throughout

the coming year.

Yours in the Lord's service,

Allan and Anne Kitt


